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WANTED!  VOLUNTEERS:

We have received information from the Office of Student Affairs  that volunteers are needed for Opening 
of School.  These volunteer jobs involve a couple hours at a time from Saturday, August 31 to Friday, 
September 6.  Job descriptions include assisting new students move-in, meeting/greeting new students 
and giving directions, decorating and setting-up activities, and dispersing campus/community information.

Volunteers will wear shirts to identify them.  The decision was made to go with the natural color button 
down shirts with the 4-color Stony Brook logo.

Please let Maryanne know if you are interested in volunteering by the end of the week .  THERE ARE 
PAMPHLETS AND FORMS TO COMPLETE IN THE DIRECTOR'S OFFICE.  Let Maryanne know the 
size of shirt that you are requesting to order.  This amount is paid by the campus. 

RECYCLING DISKETTES AND CDsRECYCLING DISKETTES AND CDs ::    ((FFrroomm  GGooddlliinndd))

Most of us try to recycle whenever we have the option, knowing that it saves energy and resources.  I 
have been collecting diskettes and cds for some time now, waiting for a possibility to recycle them - and 
here it is: 

www.greendisk.com (please look at the site if you are interested).

I am offering to coordinate a library-wide recycling effort for these items.  We have set up a collection bin 
in the Science & Engineering Library.  So, rather than throwing them in the trash, please bring your 
discarded diskettes and cds to  the SEL and we will ship them to Greendisk periodically.

Btw, Michael Youdelman, in charge of Campus Recycling, is interested but said that at this time they are 
overwhelmed just dealing with the existing paper, etc. recycling program.

REQUEST FOR TIME DONATIONS :

Noreen Fitzgerald will run out of donated time on 8/13/02.   All of your support has been greatly 
appreciated.

There will be donations forms on the counter of Pam's desk if any one is interesting in donating additional 
time for Noreen.




